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Happy Halloween everyone!!  I hope this newsletter finds everyone well.  I am excited 
to be in Albuquerque in just a couple of weeks for our fall conference.  Please sign up 
to join us on November 16th if you haven’t yet.  Also, please share the information 
about our meeting with colleagues.  We already have 38 people who have signed up 
and three amazing speakers, so it should be a fantastic meeting. 
 
As you can see above, we have a new logo.  I am adding some advocacy information 
to the website this week that Rachel Johnston (Regional Director/State Government 
Relations, APA) has shared with me.  I had lunch with her on Tuesday and she plans 
on attending our meeting in the spring.  Feel free to share anything you would like to 
see on the website. 
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https://www.pmanm.org/events/


 
 
 

 
                                                           
 

PMANM Council  



 
Our council meetings are conducted via Zoom.  All members are welcome.  However, if you’d like to 
participate, please send me an email at PsychiatricNM@pmanm.org, and I’ll send you the link.  The next 
meeting will be January 16th, 2025.  
 

We are also looking for volunteers to assume Officer positions, 
including President.  Please email me if you are interested. 
 
 
-Christine Cotter Executive Director 
psychiatricNM@PMANM.org 
240-888-9355 
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